Thomas Taylor,
5463, Alexander City,
Alabama- 35010
USA
June 10, 2010
Dr. Christopher Anderson,
Anderson Caring Clinic,
Alabama-35011
USA
Dear Mr. Anderson,
Sub- Termination of medical treatment
I with this letter would like to inform you that I do not receive your medical treatment for any more. I have been getting treated myself in your clinic for last one year and during this period you have conducted several tests and checkups and still planning to conduct many more tests. But I have not been able to recover from my ailment yet.
I think that I cannot recover from the ailment through medicines, so I have decided to take help of ancient therapies which I have decided to join from next month onwards.
As a result, I have decided to terminate your medical treatment from this month onwards. If there is any due for your bills left you send me the bills I will pay them.
Thank You,
Sincerely,
Thomas Taylor

